
American Arbitration Association will administer the 
Contract Vote for TWU Local 100

Contract Ratification and Replacement Ballot Requests Timelines

Wednesday, December 18, 2019 
The mailing of ballots will take place 

Wednesday, January 8, 2020, at 5:00 PM
The receipt deadline for mailed ballots in order to be counted as eligible.

Thursday, January 9, 2020, at 9:00 AM 
The tabulation of ballots will take place at A.A.A.’s offices located 

at 120 Broadway, Concourse Level, New York, NY 10271. 

Voters with missing or damaged ballots will be directed to request replacements by calling the A.A.A. 
Duplicate Ballot Hotline 1-800-529-5218 Monday through Friday, 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM. This number is to 
be utilized only for duplicate ballot requests. Voters are asked not to call prior to December 26, 2019, to 

allow sufficient time for the delivery of all ballots.

The final day to request a replacement ballot is Friday, January 3, 2020.

The American Arbitration Association will be closed January 1, 2020, New Years Day holiday.

The American Arbitration Association will not accept hand delivered ballots in person, 
only mailed ballots received.

IT’S TIME TO SECURE THE BENEFITS OF OUR NEW CONTRACT

Your Executive Board Overwhelmingly 
Endorsed This Agreement

VOTE YES3




